
BID BULLETIN NO. 1
26 December 2024

Supply, Delivery, Installation and Configuration of two (2) units Power Module for
Existing Uninterruptable Power Supply (UPS) at Technical Operations Center (TOC)

ITB No. 2024-0017

This bulletin is being issued to revise/clarify certain portions of the bidding documents. This
shall form an integral part of the bidding documents for the above-stated project.

NOTICE OF SITE INSPECTION

This is to inform all prospective bidders that the PTNI will conduct a site inspection
on 27 December 2024, 10:00 AM onwards at PTV4 Broadcast Complex
Visayas Ave., Quezon City. Prospective bidders are requested to confirm their
intent to participate by sending a letter to bacsecretariat@ptni.gov.ph before the
scheduled date of site inspection.

Prospective Bidders shall enforce minimum health protocols among themselves
during the activity.

The certificate of Site Inspection will be signed by the PTNI’s representative
after the activity, which shall be required to be included in the bid tender
(Technical Component).

Submission of queries is hereby extended until 3 January 2025.

rAll other information in the Bidding Documents inconsistent with the above is hereby revised
accordingly. All other provisions which are not affected shall remain in effect.

For further guidance and information of all concerned.

Thank you.

JASMINE B. BARRIOS
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee


